
May 6, 2020 

 

Dear Monica,  
 
On behalf of Shelia Antrum, the UCSF Department of Nursing 
Coordinating Council and the Professional Development Council, it is our 
pleasure to notify you that you have been chosen as the recipient of the  
2020 Excellence in Advance Practice Nursing Award! 
 
This award recognizes a professional advanced practice nurse who has made 
an outstanding contribution within UCSF Health and who is identified by 
colleagues and other health professionals as a role model in one or more of the 
following areas:  
 
• Demonstrates excellence in clinical care of patients 
• Demonstrates the ability to share their expertise with patients, families 

and coworkers 
• Demonstrates outstanding achievements in specialty area as seen 

through exemplary leadership, mentoring of staff and students, patient 
education, and enhancing patients’ clinical outcomes through 
operational improvements 
 

Your name and the supporting documentation for this award were submitted by 
Jill Ostrem, MD and Philip Starr, MD. 
 
Please accept our congratulations, and thank you for your exceptional 
contribution on behalf of the patients, families, and nurses of UCSF Health. 
 
In appreciation for the innovation and excellence in your practice,  
 
Nancy Lee, MSN, RN-BC 
Facilitator – UCSF Department of Nursing Coordinating Council 
  
Meghan Duck, RNC-OB, MS, CNS 
Co-Facilitator – UCSF Department of Nursing Coordinating Council 

Institute for Nursing Excellence 
2233 Post Street, Ste. 201,  

Box 1834 
San Francisco, CA 94115 
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